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20 November 2024

«BSP»
21264-25731-«Merge Sequence #»
To the Resident
«Mailing_Address_Line02»
«Mailing_Address_Line03»
«Mailing_Address_Line04»
«Mailing_Address_Line05»

Dear Occupier,
PROJECT UPDATE: PARK STREET STREETSCAPE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT

Further to Council's letter dated 1 August 2024, regarding the Park Street Streetscape
Improvement project, | wish to advise that City of Port Phillip has appointed TDL Contractors Pty
‘ Ltd to carry out the works. Please refer to the plan below for the limit of works.
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| The proposed works include a net increase in trees along Park Street and safety improvements
for road users travelling along Park Street including the installation of separated bike lanes.

The works are scheduled to commence in mid-January 2025, and it is anticipated that it will take
approximately 26 weeks to complete by July 2025.

The works will be carried out in sections to minimise disruption during construction, and we will
endeavour to complete them in the shortest possible time. We apologise in advance for any
inconvenience the works may cause.

You will receive further notification from the contractor, in early January 2025, prior to the actual
commencement date. This notification will provide further details on the staging of construction
works.

If you have any queries about this project, please contact our ASSIST customer service team on
03 9209 6777.

Yours faithfully,

Nima Zorriasateyn
City of Port Phillip Project Delivery team

ABN 21 762 977 945




